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GRADES 5TH – 8TH  

TUESDAY & THURSDAY 
2:30 PM – 3:10 PM 

ROOM 54 

We will sing selections from winter and holiday 
songs, with lots of opportunities for solos. We 
will be performing our concert in December with 
the date and time forthcoming.   Our rehearsal 
room, as last year, will be in Room 54, next to 
Mr. Kuchinsky's band room.  Band members 
will be shared between band and 
chorus.  Students should be picked up at the 
door next to the band room after each rehearsal 
at 3:10. 

 

In the spring we have a trip to the Music in the 
Parks competition planned, being held in May 
at Dorney Park.  We won 37 trophies at Music 
in the Parks competitions over the years 
(you may remember seeing the trophy display 
in the former music room); I hope your singer 
can participate this year, also!  Information for 
that trip will be coming out in January.  Thank 
you for your support in our performance 
organization! 

Mr. Lerch 

 


